
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting  9th December 2021 

 

Minutes taken & recorded: Rob Trigg, Meeting Started: 7pm  Length: 40 mins. 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting and the Secretary read the minutes of the previous meeting 

which were accepted. The Acting Treasurer then read out the ‘Treasurer’s Report and the ‘Accounts 

for Payment’ It was noted that the final instalment of the bill for Electrical Safety work would be 

made shortly. 

 

Correspondence 

Three items were read out: 

1) a Xmas card from St. John’s church with a note thanking us for allowing them to use our railings 

for their banner; 

2) a letter from a member concerning the heating in parts of the club. The various problems with 

heating are awaiting a visit from the company that services the heating units. 

3) a complaint from a member about customer service.  

 

The Chairman allocated duties. 

 

Any other business: 

 

The Chairman updated the Committee on the progress made in helping the Snooker team in line 

with their recent letter to the Club. The raffle proceeds have paid for their registration and next few 

sums raised will go to purchase equipment to replace that stolen. The cleaning of the tables was 

organised, and the Committee agreed to the Snooker team designating a match table which they 

would look after. They also requested permission to hold a Super tournament of the 19th of 

December. This was agreed unanimously. 

 

The Committee then discussed the excellent work done by David Hewett as Secretary and his 

continuing support by advising the Club on business matters.  

 

The Committee then discussed the arrangements for New Year’s Eve. It was agreed visitors can use 

the Club but that the Hall will be ticket holders only with members getting priority.  Non-members 

will need to write in and may have any spare tickets on a first come first served basis.  It was agreed 

to open the Club at 12:00 hrs. on New Year’s Eve and that the Hall would remain closed until 

opened at 18:00 hrs for ticket holders. The Hall would be limited to 150 people. This was agreed by 

a majority. 

 

The need for a cigarette butt outside was discussed.  The Secretary will look to provide a suitable 

receptacle. 

 

It was noted that the Special meeting to re-appoint scrutineers would take place in the Alexandra 

Lounge at 8 pm and the Election for Chairman would take place between 19:00 and 22:00 hrs on 

Friday 10th, Saturday 11t, and Sunday the 12th of December with voting taking place in the bar. 

 

The Charman closed the meeting. 


